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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
OF OREGON 

 
UM 1908 

 
  
 
In the Matter of 
 
LUMEN TECHNOLOGIES, 
 
Proposed Commission Action Pursuant to 
ORS 756.515 to Suspend and Investigate Price 
Plan (UM 1908). 

  
 
 
 
NOTICE OF LATE RESPONSE FILING  

 

On September 29, 2022, the Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) issued a Memorandum setting 

October 5, 2022, as both the date for the pre-hearing conference and the deadline for response 

and reply to Lumen’s motion. The date for the pre-hearing conference was later moved to 

October 6, 2022. Staff mistakenly corelated these dates and planned to file its reply on the same 

day as the pre-hearing conference.  

 

Staff is conferring with the Parties and hopes to submit its reply on October 6, 2022.   

 

DATED this 5th day of October, 2022.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 
 
/s/ Natascha Smith 

 
Natascha Smith, OSB No. 174661 
Assistant Attorney General 
Of Attorneys for Staff of the Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon 
 


